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How to Obtain Reimbursement from Insurance

Today, you have received and paid for services in the APU Student Health Center (APU SHC) that are typically reimbursable through insurance.
1.  If you have Kaiser Insurance, this does not apply to you, as Kaiser will not reimburse you for these services.

2. If you are covered under your parents insurance, this policy is primary and your fees must be submitted to this insurance first. Even if your primary policy has a high deductible or does not cover the services, you still need to submit to them first. 

3. To submit to your primary insurance, send in a copy of the bill you received from the APU SHC, along with the Insurance Reimbursement Details half-sheet you received from the APU-SHC (if you don’t have it, you can obtain one from the APU-SHC website under “forms”).  Send both forms to the address listed on the back of your primary insurance card.  It may take a few weeks to process.

4. If you do not receive all of your money back from your primary insurance, the next step is to send another copy of the bill you received from the APU SHC along with a copy of the “Explanation of Benefits” that your primary insurance carrier sent you when they responded to your request for reimbursement, to your student insurance carrier (United Healthcare).  Their address is:

United Healthcare Student Resources
P.O. Box 809025
Dallas, Texas  75380-9025

5.  United Healthcare will likely send you most, or possibly even all, of the remainder of the fees that you paid. The check will be sent directly to the address you have on file with the insurance company, so check it.  It is your responsibility to apply these payments to your student account if these fees were placed on your student account initially.
If you find out that you do not have insurance, other than your APU student insurance, then send the bill from the APU SHC to the address in step #4.
If you have any questions, please feel free to call “Tickie” in our office at (626) 815-2100.
	
